Saratoga Vision Chinese School Weekly Announcement 9-28-2018
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Thank you for attending last Friday’s parent meeting. If you have any further questions
or are able to volunteer, please contact school office ot e-mail to
admin@svchineseschool.org.

The school will hold an emergency evacuate drill this Friday. The time is from 7:45PM
to 8:00PM. Room parent on duty and TAs, please bring a flash light, assist teachers to
evacuate students from the classtoom and gather them in the blacktop area outside.
Room Parents on Duty: Please remind students not to eat inside the classrooms or in
the hallways. Please also empty the trash can into the large trash can in the hallway.
Attached please find the adult conversation class flyer. The deadline for signing up is
October 5th. Please sign up and turn in the payment to school office.

. This Friday Snack Shack will sell Chinese sticky rice. Each order is $1.



